
Argyll and Bute Council   
Development and Economic Growth     

   
This Supplementary report is a recommended response to the Scottish Government’s 
Energy Consents and Deployment Unit (ECDU) Section 36 consultation regarding the 
proposed Clachaig Glen wind farm and battery storage located approximately 20km 
north of Campbeltown and 1.8km north-east of Muasdale on the west coast of the 
Kintyre. 
 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
  
   
Reference No: 22/00613/S36   

   
Applicant:     The Scottish Government on behalf of AECOM Limited (on behalf of 

   RWE Renewables UK Onshore Wind Ltd) 

Proposal:   Electricity Act Section 36 consultation relevant to Clachaig Glen wind 

   farm and battery storage 
  

Site Address:  Approximately 20km north of Campbeltown and 1.8km north-east of 

Muasdale on the west coast of Kintyre. 
  

________________________________________________________________________    
SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT NO. 1   
  

1. NPF4 UPDATE    

  
Since completion of the Report of Handling, correspondence has been received from the Chief 
Planner regarding the status of NPF4.  This is attached at Appendix 1 for Members 
information. This does not alter Officers Recommendation, as Revised Draft NPF4 was 
considered in the determination of the proposal and is referenced in the Report of Handling. 
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 APPENDIX 1: LETTER FROM CHIEF PLANNER REGARDING NPF4 

 



 


